
 

28 October 2008 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Fare increases 
I am a yearly ticket holder and my main gripe is the trackwork in the weekends (Im Central Coast) 
Surely pass on your fare increases once your trackwork has been completed? I regreted paying 
$1600pa only to find I would need to use my car every second weekend due to maintainence. I find 
the amount of your planned increases totally undeserved as I can not see one improvement in 
services in the year I have been travelling and don’t think you could point any out to me either. 
Totally unjustified 
 


